
                          

Try your luck at Harrah’s Cherokee Casino 

New Villagers Club and the Tellico Village Homeowners Association are pleased to offer a fun luxury motorcoach day trip 

to Harrah’s Cherokee Casino in Cherokee, North Carolina. 

Wednesday, January 12th, 2022 

8:00AM to 6:00PM 

Cost: $40 per person 

($38 for the bus ride, $2 non-refundable credit card fee) 

 

Each visitor will get $20 in Free Slot Play credits 

Last day for registration is Wednesday, December 8th  

Limit of 54 people  

The bus will be departing from the Yacht Club upper parking lot promptly at 8:00AM.  

Leaving Harrah’s Cherokee Casino at 3:00PM.  

Event Coordinators: Gary Wheelock/New Villagers Club email: gwheelock1030@gmail.com 

Jim Barton/Tellico Village Homeowners Association email: jimamsco1@gmail.com 

IMPORTANT, PLEASE NOTE, NO REFUNDS AFTER DECEMBER 1st 

Harrah’s Cherokee Casino currently requires visitors to wear masks. That may be subject to change, depending on state 

and local regulations regarding Covid-19 at the time of our visit in January. 

 

If you already have a Harrah’s card, please email your card number to Event Coordinator Gary Wheelock at 

gwheelock1030@gmail.com in order to receive your $20 Free Slot Play credits. If you don’t have a Harrah’s card, you will 

be able to get one after arrival at the casino. 

Visitors to Harrah’s must have a valid ID (Driver’s license, State ID and/or passport with valid expiration date) in order to 

receive a Harrah’s card and the free slot play credits. Harrah’s requires us to submit the names of every passenger on 

our bus (and your Harrah’s card number, if you already have one), 48 hours in advance, in order to qualify for the free 

slot play credits.  

By registering for this event, you are acknowledging that an inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public 

place where people are present. By attending this event, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to 

COVID-19 and agree not to hold the Tellico Village Homeowners Association, New Villagers Club, Board of Directors 

or Event Coordinators liable for any illness or injury. 
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